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“Finally, brethren,

PRAY FOR US,
that the word of the Lord 
may have free course, and 
be glorified, even as it is 

with you.”
(2Thessalonians 3:1)

The Sanchez Family
Reaching Spain for the Glory of God!

Prayer Letter
December - January 2013

“Except the Lord build the house, they labor in vain that build it: except the LORD keep the city, 
the watchman waketh but in vain.”

(Psalm 127:1)

Dear Prayer Supporters,

The words we read above are a truth that  we have experienced 
through our lives in  many occasions during our years of 
ministry. God’s work  has to be performed together with God. 
May God help us not  to work in our own strength and abilities 
and outside of His Company. We do not want to labor in vain!

For the first  time, we could compound a choir. We prepared a 
cantata for Christmas. For our special program we had 12 
visitors. Among them was our family doctor as well. His name 
is Mr. Urbina M.D. We are praying for him and talking with 
him from time to time. He enjoyed his visit  with his woman 
(which is not  his wife) and Jimena, a three-years-old girl that 
they have. He said that  he felt very peaceful and admired our 
reverence in the service. They remained with us until we 
closed the church. Please, pray for them.

The children did a wonderful job in their Christmas presentation. 
My wife, Fina, worked hard with  them, but  finally we could see 
the results. It  was a tremendous and joyful day! We preached on 
the topic–as the cantata theme was- “Today You Could  Celebrate 
Your First Christmas.” Millions of people celebrate Christmas, 
but  few celebrate it  in a proper manner. If they would accept  that 
the Babe, Jesus, was born in order to die for us, then they would 
be able to celebrate Christmas with the whole sense for the first 
time. Pray for those  visitors  that heard the  Gospel  very 
plainly.

My wife and I want to express our gratitude for all the Christmas cards you have sent  for us. May the 
Lord have blessed you all at  that  precious season  of the year. Really, it is a wonderful time to use the 
easy opportunities to spread the Gospel among our relatives, friends, and neighbors.

In January, we started a Bible Institute. We named it Ebenezer Study Bible 
Center, which in Spanish is, Centro de Estudios Bíblicos Ebenezer (C.E.B.E.). 
We have prepared a four-year curriculum that contains 216 hours in Bible (84 in  
N.T. and 84 in O.T.) and a total of 587 hours at the end of the four years. We 
have six students. Two of the men have been called to serve the Lord. Please 
pray for the CEBE. 

This past January, we held our Missions Conference. Our new aim for missions 
is 7.656,00 €, which are some $10,335.00. That is about $861.00 per month. 
Praise the Lord with us!

Dear people, all this has been because of God’s grace, your prayers, and financial support. We do not 
want to forget these very important parts in our ministering here in Spain. May God bless you all!
    

   In Christ’s holy name,
   Alejandro, Fina, and Samuel Sanchez
   Your missionaries in Spain
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